
Members and Friends of the OHS, 

 

      Welcome in the summer by attending our 8th annual "Old-Fashioned 

Barbecue" at the Sterling Hill Mining Museum on June 1, 2019 from 4:30 P.M. 

to?. This popular event will be catered by Villa Capri and will include hamburgers, 

hot dogs, barbecue chicken, sausage and peppers, pulled pork, chips, pasta salad, 

potato salad, fruit salad, chocolate chip cookies, and various other desserts. Soda, 

coffee, and tea will be provided, or BYOB. A mine tour will be offered at 4:30 

P.M. to all those who wish to attend. Food will be served at 6:00 P.M. The SHMM 

will permit our attendees to tour the freshly restored 1942 N4B metal caboose.  

 

   The cost will remain $15 per person; $5 for children 10 and younger, free for 4 

and younger. Checks may be made out to the Ogdensburg Historical Society and 

sent to Dianna J. Kibildis, 10 Arch Street, Ogdensburg, NJ 07439. Attendance is 

limited, so WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT ALL CHECKS BE 

SUBMITTED BY MAY 25, 2019. Your quick response will allow us to properly 

plan for this event. We hope that you be able to join us; feel free to invite a friend 

or neighbor if you like. If you have any questions, please contact me at (973)827-

4968 or jfdjk@embarqmail.com. 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

Hope to see you there, 

                                                                                           John F. Kibildis,VP-OHS 
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